
 

The Division for the Advancement of Women,  
in collaboration with the Financing for Development Office,  

Department of Economic and Social Affairs (DESA) 

Invites you to a Panel Discussion on  

“Financing for gender equality within the context of 
follow up to the Monterrey Consensus” 

 -Second Committee Special Event-  
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